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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Did you make it to the Rauction?  I took that day off so I could help 

set up for the first time this year.  I was surprised to see so many 

people there.  With everyone’s cooperation, team work, and prior 

planning, everything went very fast.  No time wasted at all.  I got 

lots of Christmas fabric, so I’m going to concentrate on Christmas 

quilts this next year.  I might have to find a few pieces to compli-

ment those I purchased, but that should not be difficult when I hit 

the after Christmas sales.  I’ve already sorted it all and started on a 

doll quilt for my granddaughter for this year!  I’m going to finish it 

at QTYW on Nov. 1. 

We have had a great response from everyone to fill the committee 

positions for 2009.  Thank you all for stepping forward.  We still 

need volunteers for: 

Bee Keeper 

Program - Chairman 

Publicity 

Hospitality Day – help 

Golden Scissors – night 

I would love to present a completed list of volunteers to our in com-

ing officers for 2009.  So step right up, don’t be shy!  Opportunities 

abound. 

See you all at our November meetings.  

—Debbie Hirschman 

Message 
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   Day Meeting Minutes, 2008 

October 8, 2008 

Meeting opened by Patti Howell, VP at 9:35 A.M. 

 

Congratulations to all those having birthdays this month. 

Treasurer: No report. Caryl is in the hospital. 

Hospitality: Robin - Thanks to all for the refreshments. Broach sent a snack even though she could not be here. Marge 
circulated sign up sheet for next morning meeting. 

Programs: Robin - Showed her pieced basket quilt which will be the next program. Suggested members look for book 
‘Collaborative Quilting’. Contains many great patterns. 

Newsletter: Dina - Absent. No report. 

Publicity: Sandra - Library display has been taken down. Quilts by Robin and Diane are now hanging in the hospital. 

Ways & means: Dori - Will be drawing for basket of sewing items today. Still have tickets on sewing machine and sev-
eral other items. Please call her or Joany if you have items to donate to the rauction. 

Clinton Farms: Carolyn - No quilts donated yet. Need items to sell for under $10.00. Also need help setting up and tak-
ing down. 

Sunshine: Sandra - Caryl had surgery yesterday and should be coming home from the hospital tomorrow. 

Beekeeper: Carolyn - Mystery trip this month replaces bee. Please contact her if you plan to go so she can make ar-
rangements. 

Membership: Doreen - 28 members, 6 visitors present. Fat quarters to Mary. 

Community Service: Bobbie - We have only 8 quilts so far for SHARE house. Please bring your quilts or blocks to be 
sewn into quilts, as we are running out of time. Need to bring cleaning supplies, also. She will have a current list of info 
on children next month. 

Librarian: Yvonne - Please advise her of books you would like to see in library.  She is also donating some books to 
rauction. 

Christmas Party: Dori - Nothing yet 

Photographer: Charlie - Pictures from previous meetings are on membership table. 

Golden Scissors: Doreen Thornton (2), Mary, Rachel, Myra, Carolyn, Patti, Bobbie, Louise, Jessie 

Show and Tell: Rachel, Bobbie (2) 

Announcements: There is a new quilt shop in Watkinsville. Highly recommended. 

Quilt Station in Hiram and Fiber on a Whim in Atlanta will be closing in October. 

 

Meeting adjourned for workshop. 

Respectfully submitted by Jessie Quick 
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Meeting called to order. 
November night meeting will be the 3rd Thursday in November. 
Birthdays announced – Happy Birthday to all. 
Treasurer:  Caryl: Amount in checkbook $1,121.31 
Hospitality:  Charlene – Soup for November night meeting. 
Publicity:  MIA – Displays are down at the Red Cross and Library.  2 quilts are needed for the Hospital in January. 
Programs:  October Night - Rauction. 
November Day – Robin – liberated baskets.  Supply list on Web site. 
November Night – committee workshops 
December – Christmas party. 
Newsletter:  Dina – Not at meeting – Please make sure all info is in by end of month. 
Telephones:  Night – Everything is fine 
Librarian:  Not at meeting.  Please check out the books. 
Historian:  Not at meeting 
Ways & Means:  name badge bucket MIA.  Sewing Machine tickets are still for sale $5 one ticket $20 for six.  Rauction 
explained.  
Beekeeper:  Mystery trip was to Alabama – good time had by all. 
Sunshine:   MIA 
Christmas Party Thursday December 4th.  Slumber party theme.  10 volunteers are needed to set up tables.  Need some-
one to cook the Turkey and Ham. 
Can goods and Jiffy mix cornmeal are being requested to give to the church as the guild’s thanks. 
Quilt til u wilt – will be Saturday November 1st. 
Some committees are still open and need people to fill the slots. 
New officers have been selected. 
Membership:  25 members attended and 4 visitors.  Fat quarters for next month are Purple.   Fat quarter drawing.  No 
Door prizes due to Rauction. 
Show and Tell. 
Pins and Scissors were given out. 
(Submitted by Ann Groves, Night Secretary) 
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Treasurer's Report 

Congrats to Ways and Means for $675.75 for a RAUCTION success!  Our checkbook's current balance is $1807.58.   

All had a fun time and thanks to the Rauctioneers for a great job! 
—Caryl 

 

2009 OFFICERS 

 

I would like to thank Debbie Butler, Jane Wilding and Sandra Wilson for serving on the 2008 Nominating  

Committee.  They have successfully presented us with a slate of officers for 2009.  We do not have enough volun-

teers to have an election, but we do have members who have offered to fill our positions.  I present to you for ap-

proval at our November meetings the following slate of officers for 2009. 

 

President   Rachel Phaneuf 

Vice President  Patti Howell 

Secretary Day  Barbara Stevens 

Secretary Night Debbie Hirschman 

Treasurer  Jessie Quick 

Thank you all for your willingness to serve and fulfill these important positions. 

—Debbie Hirschman 
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CommitteesCommitteesCommittees   

Beekeeper—Carolyn Chapman: 
Mystery trip, October. 

Road trip to Alabama. 

 

Programs: 

Day meeting: Robin Meyer will present a program 

on Liberated Baskets.   

Liberated Baskets  

From book by Gwen Marston and Freddie Moran  

Supply list:  

Sewing machine and usual sewing supplies  

Rotary cutter and mat  

Spray or pump starch  

2 fat quarters for background  

2 fat quarters for baskets  

Thread for piecing and to match basket fabric  

________________________________________________ 

Night Program:  (Note:  Night meeting is Nov. 21, the 3rd 

Thursday, because of Thanksgiving.) 

Subject will be organizing committee activities for the up-

coming year.   

Christmas Party 

The Christmas party will be on Thursday, December 4 at 

6 p.m.  It's going to be a "Christmas Eve Slumber 

Party".  So, wear your favorite pj's, nighties, robes, slip-

pers etc.(All in good taste of course!)  The prize for "best 

dressed" will be a quilting job from Rachel & Charlie.  

They will do a simple meandering design on a quilt up to 

90x90 - a $106 value!! 

I still need 5-6 volunteers to make centerpieces for the 

tables.  The centerpieces will be prizes/raffles at the 

party.  They can be as simple or extravagant as you 

wish.  If you choose to use/add other items (i.e. place 

mats, table runner, napkins, etc.) that you do NOT want 

given away, please make sure you let me know.  There 

will be a prize for the best centerpiece.  Even if you don't 

want to wear your pj's or make a centerpiece, be sure to 

come and have lots of good fun, food and fellowship. 

As always bring your favorite side dish, salad or desert. If 

you have any questions, suggestions or volunteering your 

help, please e-mail me at birdieholt@yahoo.com or call me 

at 770-489-4191. 

Thank you all. 

Dori 

WAYS AND MEANS 

Thanks to everyone who donated to the raution.  A 

special thanks to all those who bid and won!  We 

had a bit smaller crowd this year, but the enthusi-

asm, and fun was as good as ever!  The guild made 

about $675!  Thank you, all. 

There will be one more raffle during November.  It 

will be "unveiled" at the November day meeting 

and raffled off at the November night meeting. 

As a reminder, November will also be your last 

chance to buy tickets for the Husky Star which 

will be awarded at the Christmas party on Decem-

ber 4.  You need not be present to win, but we 

would love to see all of you at the party. 

We still have pins, cookbooks, a couple of seascape 

kits and even a couple more CRQG tote bags. 

—Dori  

mailto:birdieholt@yahoo.com


Committee NewsCommittee NewsCommittee News   
CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD Volume 17 Issue  11 PAGE 5 

Rachel and Charlie’s Group 

Tuesday Evening, November 18th at 7 PM, Log Cabin 

Quilting Small Group will Present their Quilting Show and 

Auction. There is no charge for admission and refreshments 

will be served. 

There will be one quilt auctioned that evening with all 

funds benefiting the church at Chapel Hill Building Fund. 

Here is a picture of the quilt. It is a Queen/King 91 by 91 

inches. 

Publicity  

We need two quilts to display at the hospital during January. 

They do not need to have sleeves. Larger quilts show best. 

Please call Sandra Wilson if you have a quilt to share. 

 

S.H.A.R.E. House 

Cleaning supplies are needed. 

Children in SHARE House, Christmas list 

 

2 yr old female 

8 yr old female 

1 yr old male 

9 yr old female 

3 yr old male 

5 yr old male 

3 yr old female 

5 yr old female 

2 yr old female 

 

Membership News: 

2009 Membership Form will be 

available on the website soon 

and at the November Meetings 

        Dues are $20.00 
November Fat Quarter Lottery is “Purple” 

100% Cotton Fabric is the same for both Day and Night 

Meetings 

Each fat quarter you bring equals one lottery ticket. 

 

October Winners 

Day – Mary Graham 

Night – Pat Oliver 

 

Birthdays for November 

 

November 1 Vickie Pruitt 

November 2 Phyl Schiwal 

November 6 Joyce Trew 

November 10 Myra Wade 

November 19 Charlene Shanks 

November 19 Barbara Shirley 

November 20 Joy Wegand 

November 24 Jane Wilding 

November 26 Marilee Kelley 

 

Changes to  

Membership Booklets 

 

Rita Perez 

e-mail: ritaperez2008@hotmail.com 

 

Albertha Brown 

e-mail: quiltsewmuch@comcast.net 

Sunshine 
  

Our deepest sympathy to Joyce Trew and her family 

in the death of her daughter and grandson. 

—Sandra 

mailto:ritaperez2008@hotmail.com
mailto:quiltsewmuch@comcast.net

